
June 2023 International seminar for graduate students was held

On June 8th and 15th, as part of its inter-university partnership agreement with Coventry University, the 
Graduate School of Nursing at Chiba University welcomed Dr. Samantha Clarke for two international seminars. 
Dr. Toshio Nomura and Dr. James Shuttleworth, her colleagues from Coventry University also joined her to 
discuss gameful approaches to healthcare and wellbeing.

The international seminar on the 6/8 was held in person at Chiba University and the one on 6/15 happened 
online. A total of about 25 participants exchanged experiences and opinions regarding the many intersections 
between nursing, game theory, and psychology, through both lectures and workshop activities using LEGO®.
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